
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

August 2024 

8/6: RD 1000 Steelhead Creek Clean-up Site-Visit. David, Ross and I met with 
Tony and Gabe from RD 1000 to look at the 2024 Clean-up location to assess the 
quantities and locations of the debris piles in the Steelhead Creek floodway. Both 
teams plan to work at the same time to speed up the effort. 

8/6: Potential Employee Candidate Phone meeting. I met with an applicant for our 
Superintendent position that was referred to us from our recruiter. I plan to schedule 
an in-person meeting to get to know the candidate better. 

8/7: City of Sacramento 2024 Highwater Jamboree Planning meeting. I met with 
staff from the City and various partner agencies to discuss this year’s Highwater 
Jamboree. The event will be held at the North Natomas Regional Park on October 
19th. 

8/9: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of Workplace Violence 
Prevention Plan and a Closed Session on real property acquisition. 

8/13: Lower American River Bank Protection Working Group. I attended this 
meeting to hear presentations and discussion on the US Army Corps of Engineers’ 
analysis and design for bank protection near Larchmont Park. 

8/14: Lathrop Way Parcel Acquisition meeting. I met with Bryan Huarte and Marc 
Centor to discuss wrapping up our due diligence period for the acquisition of the 
Lathrop Way parcel. 

8/19: USACE Contract C4a meeting. I met with staff from the US Army Corps of 
Engineers and Sacramento County Regional Parks to discuss construction details 
for the upcoming levee berm project near Highway 160. 

8/21: USACE Levee Inspection Class Presentation. I met with staff from the US 
Army Corps of Engineers and the Central Valley Flood Protection Board to provide a 
brief presentation on the role of the Local Maintaining Agency in Sacramento flood 
control. 

8/23: MBK Right of Way meeting. I met with Becky Money from MBK Engineers to 
talk about LMA Right of Way needs along the levees for her State Urban Levee 
Design Criteria plan submittal. 
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8/28: SAFCA Fairbanks Avenue Clean-up meeting. I met with staff from SAFCA 
and the City of Sacramento Department of Community Response to discuss plans to 
clean-up the debris and encampments at the Fairbanks parcel near Norwood 
Avenue and Arcade Creek. 
 
8/28: City of Sacramento 2024 Highwater Jamboree Planning meeting. I met 
with staff from the City and various partner agencies to discuss status updates for 
this year’s Highwater Jamboree. 
 
8/29: ARFCD Board Candidate Meet and Greet. I met with a candidate for the 
Board of Trustees to answer their questions about the District and the role of the 
Board. 
 
8/31 Potential Employee Candidate meeting. I met with an applicant for our 
Superintendent position that was referred to us from our recruiter. I plan to schedule 
a formal interview for the candidate in the near future. 
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